
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rules coordinator (policy) 

Reference # 12041832 

Status Complete 

First name David and Elsie 

Last name Burrill 

Email davbee@comcast.net 

Phone number 360-493-8627 

Rule number/topic R-2021 07 

Comment(s) or question(s) Comments for the Commissioner: 

We just found out that our auto insurance 

premium is going up 29.5% completely due to 

the fact that we were previously getting a 

discount for having excellent credit scores. 

Do you know how long it takes to restore bad 

credit? It has taken a lot of time and financial 

sacrifices on our part to get to where we are, and 

your order takes that away from us now ... 

without legislative approval. 

Your only solution given to us is to "find another 

insurer". Why should we have to search for a 

"bargain basemnet " insurer? 

Staying with a high end insurance company that 

can provide support during claims is just as 

important to the industry and well being of drivers 

as the price one pays for premiums. You are 

encouraging new and low quality insurers to 

enter and take over this state by encouraging 

drivers to switch companies. 

mailto:davbee@comcast.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please PAUSE this order until more research is 

done revealing which drivers are the higher risk 

and should have higher premiums. 

Our homeowner insurance has also been 

effected. We have already "paid the price" to 

build up our credit scores. Why are we now the 

ones who have to pay again? Let those new 

inexperienced drivers learn the value of being 

trusted ... through time honored experience on 

the road and their claiming history. 

Sincerely, 

David and Elsie Burrill 

Olympia, WA 
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